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Dear Mr Hunt,

At its meeting on 6th September 2017 the Authority debated recent changes made at Leek Moorlands Hospital following the implementation of the Discharge to Assess system by North Staffordshire Clinical Commissioning Group.  This has subsequently led to the closure of a ward at the hospital and raised great concern amongst the local community with regards to the future viability of the remaining ward and services available at the hospital.  A consultation exercise regarding the delivery of services provided at community hospitals is due to be held by the CGG but has been delayed considerably.  Following this debate councillors approved the following motion:
That this Council, because of the shambolic way in which the consultation over the closure of the community beds at Leek Moorlands Hospital is being conducted, calls for a vote of no confidence in the CCG (Clinical Commissioning Group).  In addition this Council supports the principle of retaining the existing services at Leek Moorlands Hospital including a number of community beds, the Minor Injuries Unit together with the utilisation of the Cottage and Saddler wards for the development of a centre of excellence in the area of dementia care.  Further, given the resolution reached that the Authority writes to the Secretary of State for Health to ask that he intervenes in this situation.
I would be grateful if you would consider the above resolution of the Council.  Should you wish to view the debate this can be done via our webcast accessible via the following link: 

https://staffsmoorlands.public-i.tv/core/portal/webcast_interactive/303025
Yours sincerely,

Simon W. Baker
Chief Executive
